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Notice: 12A/2024-25 15.10.2024

To: Primary 1 Parents / Guardians,

Green School Picnic and Change of Winter School Uniform
1. Green School Picnic

The annual school picnic will take place on 25.11.2024 (Monday). This event is an excellent
opportunity for students, as it complements our holistic educational approach. All students would join
the school picnic as it is a school day.

In the spirit of fostering parent-child communication and enjoyment, we invite parents to join
their children at the picnic. Additionally, we will be organising a 'School Picnic Parent-Child Photo
Taking Competition', with winners announced in December 2024 on the LCUGPS website. Please
find further information regarding 'School Picnic Parent-Child Photo Taking Competition' below:

Venue: Tso Kung Tam Outdoor Recreation Centre
Time: 8:30 a.m. - 3:30 p.m.
Transportation: Coach is provided by LCU

Lunch Arrangement Self-packed Lunch

Regular school bus service will be provided on the day of the picnic.

Each LCU student may be accompanied by one parent or guardian only.
If the Education Bureau announces a school suspension due to adverse
weather, updates will be provided promptly.

Students not accompanied by any parent or guardian will be supervised by
our teachers.

Students should wear their P.E. uniform on the day of the picnic.

Remarks for students

Parents are encouraged to take photos with their own children.
Family photos are also welcome.
Photos should be submitted by 26.11.2024 (Tuesday).

The LCU judges will evaluate the photographs based on composition,
creativity, originality, and technical proficiency. Certificate will be issued
to winners on Prize-giving Day.
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2. Discretionary Holiday
A discretionary holiday will be arranged on 26.11.2024 (Tuesday).

3. Change of Winter School Uniform
As the weather is getting cooler, all students are required to wear their winter school uniform
starting from 27.11.2024 (Wednesday). Please label the uniform with your child’s name.

Please read the notice and sign the reply slip on or before 25.10.2024 (Friday). Thank you for
your support.
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(Ms CHUI Sau-man)
Headmistress




Reply Slip

Notice: 12A/2024-25

Date:

To: Headmistress,

I have read the School Notice No. 12A/2024-25 dated 15.10.2024 and I fully understand its content.

Green School Picnic

Student’s Name: ( ) Class: P.1 ( )

My child will join the school picnic.

[ am the parent/guardian and I would like to join the school picnic with my child.

My child will NOT join the school picnic but he/she will come to school due to
lack of carers at home.

Name of Parent / Guardian Participant: Emergency Tel. No.:

Parent’s / Guardian’s Signature:
O

Please put a v* in the appropriate box.



